
On behalf of the General Project Coordinator - Jan Marcin Węsławski, I would like to
invite you for the MARBEFES 4th General Assembly, which will take place in Sevilla, 06-
10 October 2025.

LifeWatch ERIC will be host of that meeting. Get to know the most important logistical
information below.

 

We will publish the event program here soon.
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